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From the Head Teacher 

 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
The last two years have been challenging for 
all, with so many changes in the way that we 
have interacted and communicated.  Now that 
the restrictions are all fully lifted, we wish to 
go back to holding face to face meetings.  
With that in mind, I am inviting all of our 
families to join me for a get together.  There 
will be tea/coffee/juices and food for us all 
to enjoy.  
 
I look forward to seeing you all on Tuesday 
24th May in the school Hall at 9am.  
 
Kind Regards 
 
Mrs. Sofina Islam OBE, 
Headteacher & NLE 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

@stanton_bridge 

Attendance Race 
 

 
The results for  Summer Term 1 week 3: 
One class has moved into the lead, they are  
Miss Bajaj’s class  with Mrs Harris’s class 
and Mrs Mahmood’s class just behind them 
in joint second place. No one scored a 100% 
attendance this week. You will have to try 
harder! 
 
Remember it is up to each of you to come 
to school every day to ensure your class 
scores the highest number of points possi-
ble to win the race. It is also important 
NOT TO BE LATE! 
 
I  hope you are working on your class wish 
list  as you all work together to get 100% 
attendance to claim a prize! 

Diary Dates 
 
 
 
The summer term began on Monday 25th 
April 2022 and the last day of school is 
25th July 2022 
 
Half term will be Monday 30th May 
2022 to Friday 3rd June 2022  
 
Teacher training day will be on Monday 
6th and Tuesday 7th June 2022 
with all children returning to school on 
Wednesday 8th June 2022 
 

School Stars 
 

 

May I congratulate our children who gained School 
Star status for 

 
Really Impressive Attitude Towards 

Reading Eggs 

1N: Musa 1F:  Azaan 

2G: Lawin 2M: Sahar 

3W:  Muna 3L:  Lucian 

4B:  Logan 4X: Inaaya 

5A: Yusuf 5B: Soloman 

6S:  6 H:   
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If you require this  
newsletter in  

 
LARGE PRINT    

                                                                   
please send a note into 
school with your child. 

Remember you can contact us via the schools  
email: admin @ stantonbridge.coventry.sch.uk 
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